
Whitney Bank coming soon at Parlange & Lapalco (1/12/2007) 
 
Dear Plantation Estates Homeowners, 
  
As you may have heard announced in the past, Whitney Bank will be coming this year in 2007.  
They will soon install the sewage lines along this property at Parlange & Lapalco.  As luck would 
have it, the sewer line stub out was installed many years ago to provide sewer service to the 
property along Parlange Drive and is most likely located in or around the vicinity of our entrance 
sign and garden on Parlange. They will use machines to dig for the sewer stub out and trenching 
along the rear fence line to install a sewer line to service the front portion of the property in the 
vicinity of Lapalco and Parlange. All of the work should be completed in about 10 days.  The 
contractor will make every effort to dig under or around the sign and garden so it doesn't get 
affected.  This will be determined once they get into the project.  Even if the sign needs to be 
moved temporarily, MarreroLand has no problems with us keeping the sign location while the 
back part of their property is not being used. 
  
Just wanted to keep everyone informed when you notice the work occurring at this location. 
  
Thanks.  Go Saints !!!! 
  
Plantation Estates Community Association 
http://www.plantationestates.org/ 
 


